April 26, 2007
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Co.

Docket No.  UE-061546
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and twelve (12) copies of the corrected Appendices A and B to Commission Staff’s Opening Brief, and Certificate of Service.  Please note that the corrections only involve the pagination of the hard copies and PDF versions.  The electronic Excel spreadsheets are not affected.  Please replace the appendices filed April 23 with these.  I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER
Senior Counsel 
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Enclosures 

cc:  Parties
